
 
 

 

Effective Saturday, June 12 – Sunday, June 13, 2021 
 

ATTENTION #1 RIVERBEND PASSENGERS 

Due to construction on Route 3 on Saturday, June 12 and 

Sunday, June 13 the #1 Riverbend will be unable to serve all 

stops within Hartford. Normal service will resume on Monday, 

June 14. 

Passengers may experience delays due to this deviation.   

For details call 618-797-INFO (4636) or e-mail info@mct.org. 
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